
Black Country Libraries in Partnership presents: 

Walsall Central Library 

Baby Shower 

22nd March 2017 

Walsall Libraries offer a warm invitation to all  
expectant mums (& dads) to come along to our baby 

shower of information about enjoying a healthy  
pregnancy, birth and looking after your new baby. 

 
Drop into the library on Lichfield Street, Walsall  

between 10.00am and 3.30pm 
 

There will be stalls from local businesses, advice and 
information services and health professionals  

in attendance 
 

Phone 01922 65 2144 for more details 

Walsall Libraries 


